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Department ol Physics 

P.O. Bos 5795 
Williamsburg, Virginia 231 87-879s 
757/221-3500, FHX 757/221-3540 

9-7 

Dr. Todd Averett 
phone: (757) 221-3534 
e-mail: tdaver0wn.edu 

October 31. 2005 

Dear Mr. Thompson, 

As pcr our  recent communication regarding our KRC license renewal, I am requesting 
an exemption to  section 10 CFR 30.32(g) which requires us to list each sealed source in our 
possession by manufacturer and model number. Most of our source inventory consists of 
sealed sources which have either been in our possession for many decades or were transferred 
to William arid h4ary many ,years ago from the SREL facility in Newport News, VA. For 
this reason, most of our sources do not beax a mnufxturer’s  name OT model number and 
documentation on the receipt of these sources is scarce. As we receive new sources, they 
are documented and inventoried according to current NRC guidelines and a record of the 
manufacturer and model number iu kept in our files. We continue to inventory and monitor 
all sources and storage areas as required by NRC guidelines. If any seded source were t o  
be found leaking, the problem would be isolated, cleaned and disposed of by myself using 
appropriate procedures and waste disposal services. 

Regards: 

Todd Averett 
Associate Professor of Physics 
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